
LIDO VILLAGE, CANNERY VILLAGE  

AND MCFADDEN SQUARE  

PARKING MANAGEMENT STUDY  

KICK-OFF MEETING 

THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 3, 2009 

6:00 PM TO 7:30 PM 

AMERICAN LEGION POST 291  

215 E 15TH  STREET, NB  
 

LIDO, CANNERY AND MCFADDEN AREA  
RESIDENTS AND BUSINESSES  

ARE INVITED TO ATTEND  
 

The Meeting Will Be In Two Parts  
 

1. An Opportunity to Provide the Consultants with the Local Perspective on the 
Parking Situation in and around these 3 Shopping Areas and Local Goals for 
Parking Planning 

 
2. A Presentation on Parking 101 to Introduce Ways to Think About Parking 

Planning and to Develop a Common Vocabulary for Use during the Study 
Process, including an Explanation of the Study Methodology  

 
For further information contact 

 Leigh M. De Santis, Economic Development Administrator 
City of Newport Beach Planning Department at (949) 644-3207  

Email ldesantis@newportbeachca.gov 


